UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA | Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
TWIN CITIES School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27
611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

May 24, 1982

TO: John Korbelik

FROM: Henry Blackburn

SUBJECT: Fargo/Moorhead Community Meeting

You are authorized to proceed with detailed arrangements for the Fargo/Moor-
head Community Meeting. Please copy me on communications and send me lists
of institutions and individuals to be invited. I would be happy to see this
week a draft of the letter to go to the sponsoring and other institutions,
and to individuals, containing the following thoughts:

This important research effort in heart disease prevention will in-
volve intimate collaboration of Fargo/Moorhead and the University of
Minnesota, as well as providing extensive services to the community.
Organizations will develop which we hope will outlast the research.

We are asking you to select the key individuals in your institution
who would be interested to hear about this program for the June 29
breakfast.

The meeting will be brief, with a very short presentation by Dr.
Henry Blackburn, from the School of Public Health, University of
Minnesota, and collaborators from the School of Public Health,
School of Communications, and School of Social Work.

Dr. Blackburn will outline briefly the background of the NIH-funded
project scheduled to last through 1989 and funded through 1985. He
will indicate the proposed staging of involvement of community in-
stitutions and leaders and will seek advice and make contact with
you for the purpose of continued advice and collaboration of the

community.

I note your undated memo and proposal for that meeting suggesting four pre-
sentations by Blackburn, Luepker, Kline and Mittelmark. I think it would
be preferable to give one brief presentation and then have those present
respond appropriately. Dr. Luepker will not be in the country.

John, please recall that I am leaving the country for 10 days this coming
weekend and that we need to finalize the letter before the close of activi-

ties this Friday.
Many thanks.

Jkx
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